
  

 
 

The Acorn is a 501(c)(3) charitable school and all donations are tax deductible. 
 

 

Dear Acorn Families, 

 We would like to invite you to become a Friend of The Acorn.  As a nonprofit organization, The 

Acorn welcomes contributions from families and friends from across the generations.  Our Friends of The 

Acorn program recognizes those families who donate to our wonderful school. 

As an expression of my support for The Acorn School, I am happy to donate the following gift:  
 

I (we) have enclosed a check in the amount of $ ____________ to The Acorn- A School For Young Children.   
 

□ You have my permission for my/our name(s) to be listed in school recognition, fundraising reports, and 

acknowledgement publications.  All recognition should be as follows:  
 

Name:________________________________________________ (please print as you would like to be acknowledged) 

Address: ____________________________________________________________________________  

City:_______________________________________ State:_______________ Zip: __________________  

Phone Number: (_____) _____-_______ Email:  _____________________________________________  

Signature:____________________________________________________________________________ 

Please make checks payable to: 
The Acorn- A School for Young Children 
Memo line: Friend of The Acorn 
 
Please Mail to: 
The Acorn- A School for Young Children 
3501 Broadway, San Antonio, TX 78209 
210.826.8804     talloaks@theacornschool.net 
www.theacornschool.net 

 

mailto:talloaks@theacornschool.net

